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INSIDE INFORMATION

RESUMPTION OF OPERATION OF PRODUCTION FACILITIES IN

SOUTHERN VIETNAM

This announcement is made by the Company pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Listing Rules

and Inside Information Provisions under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures

Ordinance (Cap. 571 of the Laws of Hong Kong).

As there was an ease of tension of the protest, the operation of the South Vietnam

Facilities has already substantially resumed to normal. The Board considers that given the

short period of suspension of operation, no material disruption has been caused to the

South Vietnam Facilities due to the incident.

This announcement is made by Texhong Textile Group Limited (the ‘‘Company’’, together

with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the

Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (‘‘Listing Rules’’) and

Inside Information Provisions under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance

(Cap. 571 of the Laws of Hong Kong).

Reference is made to the announcement (the ‘‘Announcement’’) of the Company dated 14

May 2014 in relation to the status of the production facilities of the Group in Vietnam.

As mentioned in the Announcement, the production facilities of the Group in Southern

Vietnam (the ‘‘South Vietnam Facilities’’) have been temporarily halted due to the protest.

The board (the ‘‘Board’’) of directors (the ‘‘Directors’’) of the Company announces that as

there was an ease of tension of the protest, the operation of the South Vietnam Facilities has

already substantially resumed to normal. The Board considers that given the short period of

suspension of operation, no material disruption has been caused to the South Vietnam

Facilities due to the incident.

The Directors also wish to announce that the production facilities of the Group in Northern

Vietnam have been continuing to operate in normal operation.
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The Directors will continue to closely monitor the situation in Vietnam and will make

announcement(s) to inform shareholders of the Company and public investors as and when

necessary if there is any major update of the status.

Shareholders of the Company and the potential investors are advised to exercise

caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.

By order of the Board

Texhong Textile Group Limited

Hong Tianzhu

Chairman

Hong Kong, 19 May 2014

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Mr. Hong Tianzhu, Mr. Zhu

Yongxiang and Mr. Tang Daoping, and the independent non-executive Directors are Mr.

Ting Leung Huel, Stephen, Prof. Cheng Longdi and Ms. Tao Xiaoming.
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